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Dear Author(s),

Thank you for your manuscript’s submission for publication in the Journal
of  Information  Technology  and  Cyber  Security  (JITCS).  We  are
pleased to inform you that your paper:
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has been accepted with major revision. 

The reviews are in general favourable and suggest that subject to major
revisions, your paper could be suitable for publication. Please consider the
suggestions  while  revising  your  manuscript.  Because  we  are  trying  to
facilitate  a  timely  publication  of  manuscripts  submitted  to  JITCS,  your
revised manuscript should be uploaded by 03 January 2023. If it is not
possible for you to submit your revision by this date then please let us
know because we may have to consider your paper as a new submission.

While submitting the revised manuscript,  we suggest you double-check
the author names provided in the submission so that authorship-related
changes are made in the revision stage. Please note that the change of
authorship will require approval from co-authors.

Once again, thank you for submitting your manuscript to JITCS and we 
look forward to receiving your revision.

Sincerely
Editor-in-Chief,

Siti Mutrofin, S.Kom., M.Kom.
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